

ALGONQUIN SHRINE CLUB



Box 203, Bancroft, ON K0L 1C0

www.algonquinshrineclub.ca

NEWSLETTER

April 2023

EXECUTIVE

President

Dave REEVES (613)334-1009

1st Vice

David MOUNT (705)489-1614

2nd Vice

Denver MAYHEW (613) 553-2242

Secretary

Dave EARLE (613)334-7455 shrine.sec@gmail.com

Treasurer

Dean LINTON (613)332-4491

Chaplain

Wayne WIGGINS (613)334-1245

Directors

Stephen BERRY Barry CROSS Kevin FUDGE Ed OTTO Wayne WIGGINS

Auditors

Larry DONALDSON Eric MUELLER

Ambassador

Barry ROBB (705)457-7822 barryrobb4@gmail.com



Executive Meeting April 12, 2023 – 10:00 AM Wilberforce Legion

General Meeting
April 18, 2023 – Wilberforce Legion
6:00 PM Zem Zem
6:30 PM Dinner
Ladies are Welcome at all Meetings

Note: Dress - St. Patty's green, fez

FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DESK . . .

Greetings Nobles and Ladies

I hope everyone is staying healthy and enjoying our spring weather, I know everyone is getting as tired of winter as I am. I would like to thank the Nobles and Ladies for attending our March Dinner meeting and I look forward to seeing everyone in April.

At our executive meeting we made a motion to donate \$2500 to our Cat Scan at QHC in Bancroft and it was passed at our dinner meeting. I believe this will help the cause of course and also let everyone know that the Algonquin Shrine Club is very active in our community.

Our hockey 50/50 went very well at the Home Coming Tournament in Bancroft and I would like to THANK those nobles that ran this fund raiser all winter. HATS OFF TO YOU!!!

We also made a decision at our executive meeting to sell chocolate bars etc for a fund raiser in place of the Christmas cakes and it was passed at the meeting and the chocolates have arrived so nobles please give Noble Wiggins a call to get your case of bars.

Our Golf Tournament is on August 5/23 at the Bancroft Ridge Golf Club so please come out and help support our largest fund raising event and enjoy a fun day of golf and a great meal.

Looking forward to seeing everyone at our next meeting.

Noble President Dave Reeves & Lady Brenda

UPCOMING EVENTS

Spring Ceremonial Belleville, ON June 8th – 11th, 2023

Parades

Ceremonial Parade Belleville, ON June 10th

Apsley, ON July 1st



COMMITTEES

Public Relations Charles MULLETT

DinnersEd OTTO
Barry CROSS

News Letter/Website
Dave EARLE

Membership
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

100 Million Dollar Club
Tom HAYWARD
Sick and Visiting
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

Rameses Lottery Tickets
Larry DONALDSON

Hospital
Eric MUELLER
Dave REEVES
Charles MULLETT
Wayne WIGGINS

Housing Chairman Dave MOUNT

Golf Tournament
Dave REEVES
Dave MOUNT

Float Transportation
Hald ROBINSON
Dave REEVES
Vaughn LLOYD

Fund Raising Ideas
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

UNITS

Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Barry CROSS
Chairman
Vaughn LLOYD
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON
Treasurer

Clown Unit
Wayne WIGGINS (Ding-A-Ling)
Chairman
Noble Dave EARLE (Harley)
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON (String-Bean)
Treasurer

"FROM THE DESK OF YOUR AMBASSADOR"

Greetings Nobles,

By the time you read this we will hopefully be in the midst of spring watching the crocuses wakening and the Robins and other birds arriving from their southern adventure; not to mention our snowbirds returning.

Thoughts will be about the coming summer hiatus and of course the spring Ceremonial. Just a reminder that if you haven't done so already you might want to book your room for the spring Ceremonial to support our candidates.

Please consider supporting our annual golf tournament and fund raising event and maybe help Noble President by acquiring sponsors.

Until we meet again, keep safe and healthy.

Noble Ambassador Barry Robb



Today at the Bancroft Rockhound Hockey game, February 12th. Algonquin Shrine Club donated their share of the 50/50 to the Fight Against Children's Cancer and Children's Hospital of Eastern Ontario.





Sick & Visiting

Noble Jack Hogarth in poor health Noble Larry Marlowe had fallen again, Recovering well at home Lady Debbie Mueller is improving

5-11-0

ALGONQUIN SHRINE CLUB PARTNERSHIP WITH SUPERIOR PROPANE

Algonquin Shrine Club has entered into a partnership with Superior Propane. This partnership has two benefits for us:

- it will allow all members, family, friends and neighbors the opportunity to reduce the cost of heating their homes, through BULK purchasing propane by Superior, for us, when the cost is at its lowest and then locking that price in for all members, in our PARTNERSHIP.
- Superior will pay Algonquin Shrine Club a FINDERS FEE for all Superior customers.

PLEASE NOTE PLEASE NOTE In order to be part of OUR GROUP simply call:

NEW CONTACT INFO

Jeff VOYER at 705-760-1470 – Use Promotion Code "ALGONQUIN SHRINERS"

New Superior customers will be eligible for:

1st year tank rental free

qualify for Shriner's special group pricing

Any questions call Noble President Wayne WIGGINS at (613)334-1245

NOTE: We can utilize this Fund raising Event and still practice social distancing.

